
From:   Jennifer Laverentz   

To:   Hung Le   
Date:   October 19, 2020

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 1524-EX-ST-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

- With respect to operations in 3650-4200 MHz band, the applicant should clarify whether there will be
airborne radar testing in this band- YES WE WILL BE USE THE RADAR IN THIS BAND. 3- The applicant
should disclose the maximum flying altitude of the UAV.- HEIGHT IS nominal altitude of 500-2000 feet
AGL.

We have applied for frequency coordination with the AFTRCC as of today 10/19/20. FAA coordination
request has also be submitted - 10/16/20


